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States Greffe: Scrutiny 
 

 

Senator John Le Fondré  

Chief Minister 

 

By email 

 
1st September 2020 
 
 
Dear Chief Minister 
 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
Chief Executive Officer Performance Appraisal  

 
In your letter to the Panel dated 16th July 2020 you indicated that Charlie Parker’s 2020 
Performance Appraisal as the Chief Executive Officer of the Government of Jersey was 
underway and would be concluded by the end of July 2020.  
 
As we have now entered September, the Panel formally requests an explanation for the delay 
in publishing the appraisal report and request that a copy be forwarded to the Panel. We note 
that the Panel received a copy of Mr. Parker’s 2019 appraisal report in June of that year. 
 
We look forward to your response and would appreciate it if this can please be received by 
Friday 11th September 2020. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Senator Kristina Moore 

Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
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